Oxygen for Life SA “The Cellfood Co”
c/o Mr. Paul Matulovich

P O Box 739

Muldersdrift

1747

7 May 2012

Dear Mr. Matulovich,

Hospice Wits

On behalf of HospiceWits, we would like to express our gratitude to Oxygen for Life SA “The Celifood Co” for your generosity in re-
donating R500 prize money that Oxygen for Life SA “The Celifood Co” won in our March 2012 HospiceWits Club 2000 draw.

In re-donating the money you are continuing your contribution towards providing for the care and welfare of the terminally ill.

With a terminal iliness in a family, lives are changed forever. Our patients and their families are confronted with so much trauma and
pain, having to cope with the progression of the illness, and with loss and bereavement. It is imperative that we ensure as much pain

relief and comfort for all patients, and create a spirit of peace and self-respect for each individual.

Your kindness ensures that HospiceWits can continue to be a source of strength, support, comfort and reassurance to terminally ill

patients and their families.

Thank you for your caring.

Yours Sincerely,

Amina Majam
Marketing Administrator
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